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Over the next few weeks each class will experience a forest schools session with Mrs
Edwards. 

Children need to come in their PE kit on their Forest day, with a a change of footwear
suitable for the mud such as wellies, walking boots or old trainers. 
Please ensure your child has a water proof coat, possibly water proof trousers if they have
them. 
As the weather gets colder please ensure you send clothes to keep your child warm such as
another layer, hat, gloves etc. 

Children attending the Linc class will have their own session and join in with their year
group session too so please send them with clothing on both days. Thank you.

 
Mrs Newton is our SeeSaw Lead in school.  She is
hosting some drop in sessions in school to help parents
to navigate SeeSaw. The first is tomorrow (30
September) 3.30-4pm. Please bring with you your
device and your child’s QR codes. 

th

Certificate winners
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NEWS

Well done to these superstars! They
were all awarded a certificate on
Friday during our praise assembly.

YR: Leo & Elaia
Y1: Kiaan & Albie
Y2: Robbie & Frederick
Y3: Teddy R & Aryan
Y4: Annabelle & Donnie
Y5: Brea & Jaya
Y6: Theo & Peter
Linc: Alfie
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See Saw Drop In 
For Parents & Carers

Forest Schools Sessions 

Dates for all
classes

17th Sept ~  Y2
24th Sept ~ Y6
1st Oct ~ Y3
8th Oct ~ Y1
15th Oct ~ Y5
22nd Oct ~ Y4

Nov 5th ~
Reception

Nov 12th ~ Linc
Session

This week Y6
foraged for sticks
then used peelers

to whittle the wood
to use to toast

marshmallows on
the fire. 
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY
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PTA - Have your say! Tuesday 30  Sept 6-7pm th

Tuesday 30  September ~ Flu vaccinationsth

Tuesday 30  September - PTA Meeting ~ 6-7pm th

Monday 6  October 6pm ~ Y6 parents session ~ SATs Awareness th

Monday 20  & Wednesday 22  October - Parents Eveningth nd

Thursday 23  October - Photograph Day ~ NO PE KITS TODAY rd

Friday 24  October - End of Half Term    th

We’re holding a PTA meeting on Tuesday 30th September and warmly invite all parents,
grandparents, and carers to come along and share their ideas for the year ahead. 

Our PTA is a small but dedicated group of around eight regular members, and we’re keen to
grow! There’s no pressure to commit to every activity – current members help out as and
when they can, fitting around work and family life. 

Whether you’re curious, have suggestions, or just want to lend a hand occasionally, we’d
love to see you there. Both Mrs Grundy and Mrs Newton will be attending to support the PTA
and represent the school’s voice. Please come along if you can – your input makes a real
difference!

Parking on site and on the roads
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We continue to have problems with parking, we need your support. 
As a school community we need to work together with our neighbours to
ensure that parking on site and on the surrounding roads is safe for our
children and we are considerate to our neighbours. 

A detailed letter has been sent home on parent hub.
Please ensure you read the finer details and make changes to comply with
our new rules. We have had a few near misses over the past few weeks.  

Remember our motto...Together we build understanding...

Climbing Frame
Thank you so much for your support
and thanks to our wonderful PTA for
their hard work fundraising for our
new play space.  The children have
LOVED it this week, we feel so lucky!
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